
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Learning : 

Woodland Grange Pre-school’  

Check us out! 

• We have been retelling familiar stories this 

term such as Little Rabbit Foo Foo and We’re 

going on a bear hunt.  

• We have been learning about Chinese New 

Year, where the children tasted traditional 

chinese food and made spring rolls. 

• We have started to learn phonemes in phonics, 

so far we have done: S, t, a, m, b.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders  

• If your child is going to be absent, please can you 

ring/message us before the session they are due 

to attend.  

• If you are given a story sack then please return 

it within a week, so we can offer it to another 

family.  

• We are running low on our spare clothes, 

especially socks and joggers. If you have any of 

preschool’s property, please may you return. Or 

any donations is much appreciated.  

• World Book Day is on 7/3/24 and the theme is 

‘Get Cosy’, children can come to school in pyjamas 

and comfortable clothes! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special Notes 

• We ask you kindly, please can you refrain from 

ringing into preschool for daily updates on your 

child, this means a member of staff is taken out 

of the play provision. If they were particularly 

upset/distressed at drop off then we will update 

you anyway.  

• 14th March will be a parent/child Easter egg hunt 

in preschool. This will take place in the morning, 

so if your child attends an afternoon then you 

can still come and join in. More details to follow! 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Voices! 

“We’re going on a bear hunt, we’re going to catch 

a big one!” 

“It’s crispy” (about the spring rolls) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After half term we will be:   

• Looking for signs of spring.  

• Making Pizza when we learn the 

phoneme ‘p’. 

• Incubating some chick eggs in the 

classroom and watching what 

happens to them. 

• Learning about animals that come 

from eggs.  

• Learning about Easter 

• Going on an Easter egg hunt.   

• Continuing with ‘Dough Disco’ and 

‘Squiggle whilst you wiggle’.  

• Matching amounts to 5 to the 

correct numeral.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


